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SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Mr Blunt 

I have received uncorrected proofs of the transcripts from the 2017 Budget Estimates 
Hearings I attended as a witness. 

After reviewing the transcripts, I would like to correct one matter recorded in the Roads, 
Maritime and Freight transcript. 

As noted on page 5, during the hearing I referred to the Sydney Motorway Corporation as 
the agency contributing $800 million towards the Sydney Gateway project. My intention 
was to indicate there would be an $800 million contribution from the WestConnex project. 

I would accordingly appreciate my inadvertent reference to 'Sydney Motorway Corporation' 
be noted. 

If you have any further queries regarding this, please contact me on . 

Yours sincerely 

Ken Kandtski 
Chief Executive 

Roads and Maritime Services 
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